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October is Membership Renewal Month!  
 
 

We at NVSHP want to thank you and recognize all of the work you 
have done as a health-system pharmacist over the tough last few 
years. We understand that renewal was not at the top of your mind, 
and would like to offer members a discounted rate. 

NVSHP will transition to a yearly renewal date of October 1st starting 
this year. Members will be notified via email and given the opportunity 
to renew at a discounted rate. Members who renewed within the last 6 
months will be eligible for a prorated fee. Take advantage of our 
current rates listed below: 

Member Yearly Dues 
 Pharmacist  

 1 year membership $95 (18% discount) 
 2 year membership $185 (20% discount) 

 Technician 
 1 year membership $35 (12% discount) 
 2 year membership $65 (19% discount) 

 

NVSHP Pharmacy Resident Representative 
 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank Justin Fernando, PharmD for serving as our 
very first NVSHP Resident Representative! We wish him well in his 
new role as an ER pharmacist at the University Medical Center of 
Southern Nevada. 

We our currently looking for our next Resident Representative. 
Applications will be accepted until August 31, 2022. Candidates must 
be a pharmacy resident in the state of Nevada and a member of 
NVSHP. The position will be held from September of 2022 – June 
2023. Visit our website to apply.  

 

NVSHP Upcoming Events 

Annual Meeting – NVSHP is collaborating with The Nevada Pharmacy 
Alliance for our annual meeting “Pharmacy Teams in the Multiverse of 
Advocacy” on September 24, 2022 at the Renown Regional Medical 
Center in Reno. Join us for continuing education for pharmacists and 
technicians, get updates on recent laws, hear from one of our five 
guest presenters and much more! Register Here. 

Leadership Breakfasts – President – Elect Julie Seidlinger will be 
reaching out to Pharmacy Directors throughout the state to organize 
regular meetings to network between hospital organizations. 

Student Symposium – This November NVSHP will give pharmacy 
students the opportunity to participate in clinical competitions, speak 
directly to residency programs from the state of Nevada, and network 
with peers, residents and local hospitals. Look for more information in 
the upcoming weeks. 

 
Not a member - join NVSHP  

Contact us at nvshp@nvshp.org with questions 
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